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Good afternoon. It has come to my attention that last week (w/c July 3rd 2022) the Secretary of
State granted permission for the building of an incinerator in Boston, Lincolnshire, which is
approximately 25 miles from Wisbech. The incinerator at Boston will be of a greater capacity than
the one proposed for Wisbech, and I'd like to draw your attention to the Governments own
legislation with regard to proximity of incinerators as | believe that under this legislation the
approval of the Boston incinerator would now unequivocally negate the proposed development in
Wisbech. In summary, it would seem to me that the only natural course of action would be for the
Medworth proposal for Wisbech to be rejected forthwith. Thank you for taking the time to read this
message. Rob Murphy.



